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Team Work: 
 
We have seen some wonderful examples of 
great team work from Year 1 this week 
using our Habit of Mind, ‘Thinking 
Together’. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Extra-curricular clubs: 

We are very lucky to offer a 

wide range of clubs at ESPS 

and hope that 

your child has the chance to 

enjoy and benefit from these 

opportunities.  

Film Club are offering a half-term club too, 

please click here for more information.  

 
Sports Star: 
 
This week’s Sports Star 
is S in Y3 for her 
brilliant attitude during 
swimming lessons. Well 
done, Sienna! 

Helping Hands Award: 
 

Well done to T in Y3 who 
was awarded the Helping 
Hands cup this week, for 
always being supportive 
and offering to help the 
children and adults in his 
class.  

 
 
Jeans for Genes day:  
 

The school raised a fantastic 
£474.20 on Jeans for Genes 
day last Friday. We are sure 
the charity will greatly 
appreciate the generous 
donation. 
 

 
Year 5 Pop Art: 
 
Year 5 put their green thinking hats on to 
get creative, using the Pop Art skills they 
have been learning about to create some 
amazing images of people who have 
inspired us, including Einstein and Queen 
Elizabeth II.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://eastsheen-my.sharepoint.com/personal/hpage_eastsheen_richmond_sch_uk/Documents/Documents/Deputy%20Headteacher/Newsletters/2023-24/Autumn%201/HORROR%20FLIER%20%20HALF%20TERM.pdf
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Keeping everybody safe on the school site: 
 
Please remember that between 8.40 and 
8.50 children on site are their 
parent/carer’s responsibility.  
 
o Pupils need to be lined up outside their 

classroom between 8.40-8.50 and not 
playing with balls or using playground 
equipment (including the climbing 
apparatus) 

o Please push scooters and bikes in the 
playground (including adults) before and 
after school 

o No dogs on the school site (even small 
dogs) 

 
The pupils have been reminded of these 
school rules in assembly this week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notices and reminders: 
 
School Meals Supervisory Assistant role: 
The role of the SMSA is to ensure the safety 
and wellbeing of the children by supervising 
them at lunch time. If this a role you would 
be interested in, please contact us through 
the info@eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk email. 
 
 
Please can we remind families, that only 
small pocket-sized toys are allowed in 
school. Many thanks for your help with this 
matter. 
 
 
Pupil Premium Grant:  
If you are unsure if your child is eligible for 
the government’s Pupil Premium Grant, 
please follow this link. This provides extra 
funding for the school to help pupils access 
additional clubs, trips, interventions and 
learning opportunities. We are also happy 
to check for families if parents can share 
their dates of birth and NI numbers. 
 
 

Attendance and absence:  

A reminder that attendance is crucial for a child to succeed at school. Please note that the school gates 
open at 8.40 and children must be lined up to start school by 8:50. Thank you for your ongoing support 
with this. 
 
Well done to classes RC, 1DP, 2B, 2S, 3C, 3CS, 3G, 5B, 5M, 5S, 6K and 6T who all got over 97% attendance last week 
and a special mention to classes 2N and 4H who got 100% attendance. 
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